
 

 

10th December, 2024 
 
The Manager (Listing) 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai- 400 051 
 
Symbol: INDIAGLYCO 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Clarification on Financial Results of India Glycols Limited (“Company”) 
 
This is with reference to your e-mail dated 7th December 2024 seeking clarification on 
the Quick Results (standalone) submitted on 7th November 2024 and EPS disclosure for 
the Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results (“Financial Results”) made in XBRL 
for the quarter and half year ended 30th September 2024.  
 
We wish to clarify that the Statutory Auditors had duly signed the Financial Results 
along with the Limited Review Report (LRR) for the said period on 7th November 2024 
which was duly approved by the Board of Directors at their meeting held on 7th 
November 2024. However, due to an oversight during the scanning process, the 
signed version of the LRR on the Standalone Financial Results was inadvertently 
omitted from the set of submitted documents. Additionally, in the XBRL filing due to a 
typo error, the EPS was mentioned incorrectly even though the correct EPS was 
mentioned in the PDF version submitted to the exchange and also in the newspaper 
advertisement. Please note that the above has no impact on the Company's 
financials. 
 
We sincerely regret for the same and the signed version of the Standalone LRR is 
enclosed herewith for your kind reference and records. We also confirm having filed 
the updated XBRL (Standalone and Consolidated) for the EPS on 9th December 2024.  
 
We request you to update your records accordingly.  
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours truly,  
For India Glycols Limited 
 
 
 
Ankur Jain 
Head (Legal) & Company Secretary 
Encls: A/a 
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